
 

 

10 May 2023 
 
 
Our Ref: HP8874 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, Year 4 will be visiting the Gurdwara in Normanton on the 
morning of Tuesday 16th May.   
 
Your child will need to bring a hat or scarf to cover their head in order to enter the 
Gurdwara. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 per child so that we can make a 
donation to the Gurdwara.  Please send a £1.00 into school with your child as soon as 
possible, and before the 16th May. 
 
Since we shall be walking to the Gurdwara would you please ensure that your child comes 
to school wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


